
July 25, 2005

MEMORANDUM TO: Luis A. Reyes
Executive Director for Operations

/RA/
FROM: John T. Larkins, Executive Director

Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards

SUBJECT: PROPOSED GENERIC LETTER 2005-XX, “POST-FIRE SAFE-
SHUTDOWN CIRCUIT ANALYSIS SPURIOUS ACTUATIONS”

The Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards (ACRS) members considered the

proposed Generic Letter 2005-XX, “Post-Fire Safe-Shutdown Circuit Analysis Spurious

Actuations.”  They plan to review the draft final version of this Generic Letter after reconciliation

of public comments.  The ACRS members have no objection to the staff’s proposal to issue the

proposed Generic Letter for public comment.

Reference:
Memorandum dated July 5, 2005, from Brian W. Sheron, Associate Director for Project
Licensing and Technical Analysis, NRR, to John T. Larkins, Executive Director, ACRS, Subject:
Request for the Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards (ACRS) to Defer Initial Review of
the Proposed Draft Generic Letter Entitled, “Post-Fire Safe-Shutdown Circuit Analysis Spurious
Actuations,” (ADAMS Accession No. ML051590450).  

cc: A. Vietti-Cook, SECY S. Weerakkody, NRR
W. Dean, OEDO R. Wolfgang, NRR
J. Dixon-Herrity, OEDO A. Markley, NRR
J. Lyons, NRR C. Patel, NRR
J. Hannon, NRR M. Crutchley, NRR




